
Pennsylvania	Prospectors	August	2018	Meeting	Minutes	
	
The	August	2018	Meeting	of	the	PA	Prospectors	was	held	on	Saturday	August	18th	at	
the	Lightstreet	United	Methodist	Church.	The	location	of	the	meeting	was	changed	
earlier	in	the	week	due	to	the	flooding	at	Frank	Gray’s	property	from	all	the	rainfall	
we	had	gotten.	There	were	20	members	present	recorded	in	all.	President	Gary	led	
us	in	the	pledge	at	approximately	11:30	AM.	
	
Role	call	of	officers	was	taken.	All	officers	were	in	attendance.	
	
The	minutes	of	the	July	2018	meeting	were	read,	and	approved	on	motion	by	Claude	
Martin	Bill	Valora.	The	Treasurer’s	report	as	well	as	current	bills	were	read,	and	
were	approved	on	motion	of	Don	Beagle	and	Bill	Beahm.	
	
Henry	announced	to	the	club	that	he	had	gotten	windshield	stickers	printed	and	
anyone	interested,	they	are	available	for	$1.00	apiece.	
	
A	short	discussion	was	held	regarding	the	Christmas	Party,	and	given	that	we	had	
pulled	through	the	outing	fairly	well,	it	was	suggested	that	the	club	consider	upping	
the	amount	for	the	Christmas	gift	from	$15	to	$20	this	year.	A	quick	assessment	
from	Secretary	Treasurer	Jim	indicated	that	we	could	likely	handle	the	difference,	
and	a	motion	was	made	by	Gary	Lucas,	seconded	by	Claude,	and	passed.	Those	who	
attend	three	meetings	from	January	through	November	qualify	for	either	a	gas	card	
or	gold	bag	worth	$20.	
	
Robin	reported	on	Frank’s	property	after	all	the	storms,	and	basically	it	wasn’t	very	
good.	The	place	was	a	mess	due	to	the	high	water.	
	
Prior	to	the	drawings,	it	was	announced	that	Hope’s	birthday	was	the	following	day,	
and	a	slightly	offkey	chorus	of	happy	birthday	was	sung	over	an	impromptu	
birthday	cupcake.	
	
Afterward,	there	being	no	additional	formal	business	the	meeting	was	adjourned	in	
prayer	from	Chaplain	Claude	and	we	all	dug	in	once	again	before	heading	home.	
	


